
Mid Wisconsin ATV Trailblazers 
May 8 2023 meeting 

 
 

Meeting was called to order 
 
Secretary report was given and accepted. 
 
Treasurer report was given and accepted. 
 
Discussion on work day of the possibility of using a side rake to get leaves and small sticks off trail before 
grading.  Herbie and Dean found one for $230.  There is someone who would buy it if it doesn’t work.  
Motion made and accepted to purchase the side rake and try it. 
 
Trails are going to open on Wednesday May 10th. 
 
After a lot of days of work the trails are open but still need more work.  If you can get out and work on 
either trail just turn in your time to Cindy at next meeting or send to 715-581-2468 or 
cindy.manecke@gmail.com.  Also let her know what trail(s) you worked on. 
 
Trailer update – boards have been replaced but still needs some electrical work.  It is usable.  
Wiring was zip tied up so it doesn’t sag any more. 
 
 
Meeting was adjourned. 
 
 
 
Next meeting will be held on June 12 at 7:00 at Fenwood Village Hall 


